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Tuesday 20th May 2025 

Reception Trip - Forge Mill Farm - Wednesday 11th June 2025 
Dear Parents 
 
We’re excited to let you know that Reception classes will be visiting Forge Mill Farm on 
Wednesday 11th June 2025 as part of our ‘Let’s Explore’ theme. 

We will be departing school at 9.15am on the day and travelling to the farm in West Brom 
by coach.  

All children should bring a healthy packed lunch with them (no nuts, no sweets), and a 
drink (no glass bottles, and nothing fizzy please), in a rucksack style bag that they can carry 
themselves. 

Children may wear their own suitable clothes for the day, with sensible shoes and bring 
a waterproof coat. No spending money is required.  

The coaches will return to school in time for the children to be collected at their normal finish 
time of 3.15pm.  

The cost of the trip is £20.00 per child. Please make payment and give permission for 
your child to attend using the School Gateway app by Friday 6th June 2025. 

We look forward to an exciting and inspiring day out for the children. 

Yours sincerely 

A Edmunds 

Mr A Edmunds  
Headteacher 


